
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: May 12, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Tim Schultz, ASAA Track & Field Commissioner
Re: Wildfire Flexibility

ASAA Athletic Directors and Track & Field Coaches,

Similar to 2016 (Fort McMurray wildfire) any track & field athlete that is unable to compete at

their own zone meet because of the current wildfires may compete at whatever zone meet is

most convenient for them.

These athletes' results will be recorded separately as per their geographic zone and will be

provided to the relevant zone secretary, who will then determine whether the results warrant

advancing to ASAA Track & Field Championships (maximum two per event).

If you have questions, please contact Brad Van Raalte at brad@asaa.ca.


